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Product Discontinuation Notification: Hydromorphone Hydrochloride 
Injection, USP, CII 0.5 mg/0.5 mL iSecure™ Luer Lock Glass Syringe  

(no needle) 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pfizer Hospital is committed to providing supply information so that you can plan for patient care. The 
purpose of this letter is to make you aware of our intent to discontinue Hydromorphone Hydrochloride 
Injection, USP, CII 0.5 mg/0.5 mL iSecure™ Luer Lock Glass Syringe (no needle), NDC 00409-1283-05, 
once inventory is exhausted, estimated for Q1 2023. The decision to discontinue this product was made 
only after thorough assessment by Pfizer Hospital and is based on a combination of market need, 
manufacturing, and portfolio considerations. The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has been 
notified. 
 
While we are discontinuing the final presentation in our iSecure™ Luer Lock Glass Syringe, we do have 
multiple products available in our NexJect™ Syringe, including Hydromorphone HCl Injection, USP CII 
0.5 mg/0.5 mL NexJect™ Single-dose Syringe Luer Lock (no needle), NDC 00409-4264-01. For more 
information on the NexJect™ Syringe, you can check out this video.  
 
Please note, the inventory exhaustion timing is subject to change. Check with your wholesalers for the 
latest availability. We also encourage you to check our Availability Report, updated frequently and 
accessible on the PfizerHospitalUS.com homepage, for the latest information on additional product 
status.  
 

For additional product availability questions, please reach out to your Pfizer Hospital sales representative 
or account executive. Alternatively, the Supply Continuity Team can be contacted between 7 a.m. and 6 
p.m. (CT) at 1-844-646-4398 (select option 1 [Customer], then option 3 [Supply Continuity Team]). For 
medical inquiries, please contact Pfizer Medical Information at 1-800-438-1985.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kevin Martyn 
Portfolio Director, Opioid & Syringe Technology 

Pfizer Hospital U.S. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZvL2UQNu1-Y
https://www.pfizerhospitalus.com/injectables_availability_report
https://www.pfizerhospitalus.com/

